OCTOBER NEWS FROM FOURTH GRADE
Wow! Fall is here, but still feels like Summer! Let’s hope it is a warm Winter too!
SOME FOURTH GRADE HIGHLIGHTS
We have completed our first Science project! The children did a great job creating their animal habitats and presenting the information they found about their animal homes, and how the animals live in the wild.
We have been working on collaborating and sharing ideas in Reading and Language Arts. We finished writing friendly letters to our Farm family, and are now beginning prewriting activities for a personal narrative.
In Social Studies we shared customs and learned though we may have different backgrounds we still have many things in common. The children also interviewed their parents about their heritage.
OTHER NEWS
Please encourage reading every night. This should be done on a daily basis. Please check Wednesday folders and return to school the next day. If you are not getting the folder, please contact me.
HALLOWEEN : Separate information will be sent.
[bookmark: _GoBack]UPCOMING: History fair in November. A separate letter will be sent.
